
AQuA Meeting March 19, 2022 
 Meeting was held at the Chipeta Golf Course.  
 
We welcomed 3 New Members: 
 Diana Peacock 
 Donna Rossman 
 Becky Michelsen 
 
Video is available for Susan Marks presentation (Marks and Lines)  –  everyone should have 
received a link to watch.  

Drop off for AQUA booth at the SSQ Quilt Show is April 7th, at the Grand Junction Convention 

Center, 159 Main Street GJ.   Mary Grande’s white Chevy truck will be in the parking lot on the 

South side of the convention center from 11:45 – 1:15. Look for Bev and Mary sitting on the 

tailgate awaiting your treasures.  Remember, if you have items to sell, these can also be turned in 

at this time.  Please bring your items marked with your name and sales price (and include sales 

tax – you are responsible for paying the state these taxes).  

Julia discussed what is necessary to set up the booth and the committee has the details of the 

booth in hand.  Thanks to Pam Sant for volunteering to arrange getting the required metal display 

racks.  The volunteer slots are filled for monitoring the booth during the show.  Thanks to 

everyone for making this work! 

Colorado Quilts were turned in. 
 
Turn in for ”Nature Shapes” is April 16 for Mancuso World Quilt Show (Massachusetts) and 
Pennsylvania National Quilt Extravaganza.  A review of the sleeve requirements was presented 
and can be found on our website under How To and Demo’s   Also, for $20.00, AQUA will 
photograph your work and you will get a CD of these images.  
 
The Turn in for “In Your Dreams” is July and Ricky Tims will be the Juror for this show.  
   
The City Market Balance is currently $1370.00.   A call for suggestions on where to donate these 
funds to Contribute to Art in the GJ Community was made.  If you have ideas, please bring them 
to the next meeting. 
 
Treasurers Report was presented.  Current final balance is $9713.18.  The 990 form for AQUA 
has been filed.  
 
Sharon Braunagel presented the AQUA submission for the Owls Nest Display, and the work was 
delivered to the Owls Nest Shop. 
 

http://theartquiltassociation.com/home/wp-content/uploads/2010/05/Microsoft-Word-Sleeve-for-Quilts-AQuA-Guidelines-Revised-03-11.pdf


The SAGA Trunk Show will be at the Sunset Slope Quilters Meeting on April 13.  If you are not a 
member and want to see the show, please show up as register as a guest.  Meetings are held at 
The Canyon View Vineyard Church 736 24 ½ Road, GJ. Meetings start at 9:00 am. 
 
November 5-6, 2022 is the Retreat.  The Chipeta Gold Course as Venue was proposed and 
approved.  
 
Quilts for Quilt Inspirations have been delivered (2nd year Anniversary).  Robin Hood (owner) 
has requested suggestions for teachers (classroom size maximum of 16 people), and she has 
requested someone to pattern kits for iconic scenes from the Western Slope.  If you have any 
ideas, please see Robin to discuss. 
 
The “Playing on the Surface” fat quarters were exchanged.  
 
Show and Tell:  
Susan showed some fabric she had prepared using bleeding tissue paper. 
Sharon showed a silk/wool roving bowl she made in a workshop with Debbie Jones.   
 
Meeting was adjourned and was followed by the workshop on Fabric Painting using Derwent 
InkTense Media. 
 
The next meeting is April 16, 9:30 am at the Masonic Center (2400 Consistory Court GJ) 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Sharon Braunagel 
March Recorder 
 
 
 
 


